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Dear Parents,
This term we are having a big focus on the school’s vision, motto and logo.  We have talked with the children about what it means to wear our school uniform and the meaning behind the symbol of the Red Kite bird.  I have been very impressed by the number of children and staff who have taken up my learning powers challenge and look forward to sharing these with the school in the next few weeks.  If you, as a parent are about to take on a challenge and would be willing to send in information or a photo – this would contribute to showing the children that adults also have to use their learning powers to achieve their best. 

Soaring High.

We have rebranded ‘Miles of Smiles’ on the newsletter.  The children will be chosen each week for achieving their best using their learning powers and will be ‘Soaring High’ for their class.  We have brand new certificates which will be given out for the first time this Friday in our weekly celebration assembly.

Lunch Supervisor position

We have a position available for a Lunch Supervisor role.  This is a 7.5 hours per week job, starting at 11.45am and finishing a 1.15pm.  Duties include supervising a class during the lunch hour, supporting positive behaviour, initiating games and activities, communicating with staff, playground duty and clearing away in the hall after the children have finished eating.  You must be fully committed to safeguarding children and supporting the school’s behaviour policy. For more information see Mrs Burbank. Position available from the beginning of February.

Non-School uniform

On Friday 20th January the children may come into school wearing non-school uniform.  We are asking that you contribute a bag of clothes and other items to support the school in raising some money.  Karen England (FOS chair) will send out further information nearer to the date.

Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Tilly and Poppy. Thank you for your help.  

Please save your old clothes, shoes, bags and soft toys for us! Following the success of our previous collections, Friends of Stockham will be running another Bag2School collection on Friday 20th January. Your child will bring home a collection bag for any unwanted but usable clothing. Collection of these bags in school will help raise funds for the children’s activities. If you are planning a clear out, or have a bag already waiting to send to the charity shop, please hang on to it. Further details of the collection will be sent home this week. Thank you for your support.
CLASS NEWS

  Year F      Foundation have been learning about winter and how to look after animals.  We made bird feeders.  We used the computer to find photos of animals that hibernate and wrote a sentence about it.
  Year 1
This week in maths we have been learning to half and quarter shapes and numbers.  In English we have been using describing words. 

We have also been swimming for the first time and we made all the adults proud with our excellent behaviour.
  Year 2
      Year 2 have had a fantastic start to the new term.  We have been working very hard creating our own Lowry inspired artwork, as well as practising doubling, halving and our 2 times table in maths.
    Year 3
Year 3 have had a great start to the New Year! Well done.  We have been learning about the Stone Age in topic, place value in maths and reading the Stone Age Boy in English.
  Year 4      Year 4 have begun their new topic of Volcanoes and Earthquakes, we have learned all about an earthquake that happened in Christchurch, New Zealand.  We have also started to compose our own dances based on a natural disaster.  In English we have been learning about play scripts and we have been working out equivalent fractions in maths.
  Year 5      This week, in maths, we have been looking at shapes; some of us have even been using a protractor to measure angles. In geography, we have learnt how to read maps.
    Year 6      This week year 6 have been learning about the Mayans. They have been exploring variation in science. In English they have been creating horrible histories drama clips based on the Mayan game of Pok-a-tok.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F
Mia and Frankie for working hard in phonics, trying hard to use their sounds to read.
Year 1
Alfie G for always trying hard and always being ready to learn.

Fabian for following the class rules, helping other children and good listening.

Year 2
Charlie for great confidence when completing his Lowry collage – and a fantastic result!

Christopher for persevering with some very tricky cutting out – well done!
Year 3 
All of year 3 for being such a great team, showing confidence and perseverance.  
Year 4
Shanley - for showing improved confidence in swimming this week!


Barnaby - for taking real pride in his maths work on fractions.  Well done!
Year 5
Ronnie for drawing neat, accurate triangles (to the mm) in Maths.  

Millie for understanding her role to be a responsible role model as both a year 5 and sports leader.

Year 6
Lily and Matylda for excellent perseverance and confidence in their maths lessons when they worked as a team to answer the questions.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Mrs Burbank for having the tidiest room. Well done Mrs Burbank! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
Plea for board games

We are looking to start a board game golden time activity.  If anybody has any board games or puzzles they no longer want we would love to have them.

Thank you, Mrs Kerman.
Events happening at Wantage Library:

Harry Potter Book Night – Thursday 2nd February – 5.30pm – 6.30pm – Calling all witches, wizards and muggles! Come and join in with the fun at our Harry Potter Book Night! Suitable for children of all ages! For more details, or to book your free ticket, please phone Wantage Library on 01235 762291.

Harry Potter Book Night – Thursday 2nd February – 7.00pm – 8.00pm – Calling all witches, wizards and muggles! Come and join in with the fun at our Harry Potter Book Night! Suitable for children of all ages! For more details, or to book your free ticket, please phone Wantage Library on 01235 762291.

Tri-Wizard Tournament – Saturday 4th February – 2pm – Test your knowledge of the Harry Potter books and films by taking part in our challenging quiz! Suitable for children and adults of all ages! Teams must be registered by Saturday 28th January – for more details about the quiz, please phone Wantage Library on 01235 762291.
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









